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General Comment
The NRC and DHS should not allow for foreign nationals, who are not verified, to have any access to the 
United States. It clearly states, "licensees shall take responsible steps to access reliable, independent sources 
of information in addition to the information provided by the applicant, to verify the applicant's claimed non-
immigration statues." If the 'licensees' do not take these proper steps, it allows for non-verified workers, who 
are foreign nationalist and not claiming to be immigrants, that do not claim immigration statues to be in the 
United States and work. They are allowing for these non-verified foreign nationalist to use visas to work at 
the nuclear plants that are not even meant for (1) foreign nationalist the right to work, and (2) they are using 
the system illegally. DHS and the NRC need to realize this can cause for some people to enter into the country 
and handle some of the most reactive materials in the world while being unchecked. If they are not verified 
than they should not be allowed to work in the US. 
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